HENRY J. KNOTT MASONRY, INC.

16 Greenmeadow Dr., Suite 112
Timonium, Maryland 21093
410-561-7770 / Fax 410-561-7780

May 23, 2007
In regards to: Hydro Mobile University

Gabriel Daigle

125 De L'Industrie
L'Assomption (Quebec)
Canada JSW 2T9

Dear Gabriel Daigle,

I just wanted to thank you for the wonderful time I had at your training
class. I was blown away by your hospitality and commitment to this
class. I came away with a much better understanding of your equipment
and put it to use as soon as I returned. I look forward to working with
you to improve our jobsite safety and production on all of your scaffold
products. Please keep us informed of upcoming classes so that all of our
foreman can receive this great class. You are a great teacher and keep up
your enthusiasm because it resonates in all of us when we return.

I would be remiss if I did not include Cathy Corriveau in this letter. I'm
sure you understand what she does for this class. I just wanted to let
you know that she carries the same attitude that you poses for your
class, and everything that she did was first class.

Sincerely,

o (o=

Paul Contrino
Superintendent
Henry J. Knott Masonry Inc.
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